
 

Meeting: Community dialogue on supportive housing: Multnomah County  

Date/time: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 

Place: East Multnomah County Building, Sharron Kelley Conference Room  

  

 
Attendees 
 Metro Council President Peterson, Metro Councilor Shirley Craddick, Metro 

Councilor Bob Stacey, Metro Councilor Sam Chase, Metro Councilor Christine Lewis, 
Multnomah County Chair Deborah Kafoury, Multnomah County Commissioner Lori 
Stegmann, Wood Village Mayor Scott Harden, Rob Nathan, Paul Slyman, Kate 
Fagerholm, Liam Frost, Rebecca Stavenjord, Beth Cohen, Ramona Perrault, Andre 
Bealer, BrocheAroe Fabian and Cole Merkel 

 
Meeting  
 

1. Meeting started at 6:35pm 
2. President Peterson provided welcoming remarks  
3. Commissioner Stegmann provided remarks 
4. Presentation from HereTogether’s BrocheAroe Fabian and Cole Merkel  
5. Councilor Craddick provided remarks 
6. Breakout dialogue/feedback sessions 
7. Closing remarks from Chair Kafoury 
8. Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm  

 


